

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

February 12, 2021

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. Executive Director/Staff Attorney The Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: EM-UI-167-170816e - The United Illuminating Company notice of intent to modify an existing energy facility located at 4 Hazel Terrace, Woodbridge, Connecticut. – **Notice of Completion of Construction**

Dear Attorney Bachman:

In compliance to the conditions specified in the Council's decision, dated September 11, 2017, in the above referenced matter, The United Illuminating Company ("UI") submits this letter of completion. There was no deviation from the proposed modification as specified and approved.

The project was completed in the summer of 2021.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (203) 499-2586 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Outreach Specialist

The United Illuminating Company

cc: The Honorable Beth Heller, First Selectman, Town of Woodbridge

